Puget Sound Energy, Inc. P.O. Box 90868 Bellevue, WA 98009-0868

December 26, 2007

Carole J. Washburn, Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attn: Dave Lykken, Pipeline Safety Interim Director

RE: 2007 Standard Inspection of Gig Harbor LNG Peak Shaving Facility, Docket PG-070050

Dear Mr. Lykken:

Thank you for your December 14, 2007 letter regarding the 2007 Standard Inspection of PSE's Gig Harbor LNG Peak Shaving Facility. This letter is being sent to respond to the two recommendations that Staff made with reference to the Facility's O&M Manual.

This manual was originally published on November 8, 2007, and an electronic copy was provided to Commission Staff in mid-November. Changes have been made in response to the recommendations that were made in your December 14th letter, and an updated manual is being provided with this letter. The locations of the changes are noted below for your convenience:

- 1) The "Revised Sections" document in the "Introduction" Section of the Manual
- 2) Pages 39 & 40 Please note that a change took place only on page 39
- 3) Pages 53 & 54 Please note that a change took place only on page 53

An explanation of the changes can be found in the "Revised Sections" document (Item 1 above), and each page that underwent a change has a new effective date of 01/01/08.

Please feel free to contact me at 425-462-3985 if you would like to discuss this.

Sincerely,

Shamish P. Patel, P.E. Manager, Standards

cc: Mike Hobbs

Duane Henderson

Eric Markell Bert Valdman Karl Karzmar

Enclosure